
Thought for the Week:  
 

Your value does not 

decrease based on 

someone’s inability to see 

your worth.  
 

Unknown 
Term 2:  Week 2 

Friday 27 April 

Alice Springs  
Lutheran Church 

Gap Road 
Phone: 8953 2432 

Traditional Service 9 am 
Contemporary Service 10:45 am 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

TUESDAY 4TH DECEMBER : 
 

Transition Excursion to Newland Park Road 
Safety Centre 

 

WEDNESDAY 5TH DECEMBER : 
 

Whole School Assembly 8.30am 
 

THURSDAY 6TH DECEMBER 
 

Choir Performing at Hetti Perkins and Old 
Timers 

 

FRIDAY  7TH DECEMBER:  
 

Whole School Worship 8.30am led by 3P 
Volunteer Morning Tea 

 

TUESDAY 11TH DECEMBER 
 

Casual Dress Day - Gold Coin Donation 
 

WEDNESDAY 12TH DECEMBER : 
 

Whole School Assembly 8.30am 
Canteen CLOSED   

Year 6 Graduation at Alice Springs 
Lutheran Church, Gap Road - 7pm 

 

THURSDAY 13TH DECEMBER:  
 

Closing Worship 8.30am 

Last Day of Term 4 
Awards Evening - 7pm  

 

From the  
 Principal’s Desk 

Corner Albrecht Drive & Kramer St 
Larapinta  NT 0870 
PO Box 8869, Alice Springs NT  0871 
Phone:  (08) 8950 0700   Fax: (08) 8955 0435 
Email:   living.waters@ntschools.net  

Principal: Eunice Stoll 
Business Manager: Scott Lonard 

T - 2 Coordinator:  Ingeburg Dell’Antonio 
3 - 6 Coordinator: Kate Anderson 

 

LIVING WATERS LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

Term 4:  Week 7 

Friday, November 30, 2018 

2019 Class Teachers 
I am pleased to share with you the teachers for 2019. 

Transition  Lisa Ramsay       Annette Kempson 

Year 1            Gloria Hillman      Kym Rayner 

Year 2            Laura Pollitt          Alicia Binns 

Year 3             Cathy White         Pushpa Dieckelmann 

Year 4            Marcus Druce      Melinda McLeod 

Year 5            Toni Hawker         Kristen Amery 

Year 6             Olivia Rose           Rebekah Clark 
 

Phys Ed  James Kennedy       T-6 

Performing Arts Annabelle Taylor      T-6 

Visual Arts                  Raden Davis       T-6 

Chinese Mandarin Kiki Kang                  T-6 

Library  Kate Worrall       T-4   
 

Awards Evening: 
A reminder to parents that on Thursday 13th December we will be holding our annual 
awards evening at 7pm. All students are expected to attend as this is a formal event in 
the School’s annual calendar. Students must be in Full Uniform. life. We welcome 
parents and family and know that you will want to be present and take those special 
photographs of your child. Year Books will be handed out at the end of the evening. 
 

The School has the following vacant positions to be filled. 
 

Teacher for Stretch (Full Time) 
 

Enrolment Officer P/T  (0.6) 
 

Student Counsellor P/T  (0.6) 
 

All positions to start in January 2019 
for details contact the Principal  — Eunice Stoll  

eunice.stoll @ntschools.net  
08 89500700 

                                                                          

Signing off this week 
                   Eunice Stoll 

mailto:living.waters@ntschools.net


 

Advent is almost upon us and our time of waiting is nearly over. Elizabeth 
Eaton  is the Presiding Bishop of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America 
and explains this most special of seasons: In this season of Advent we wait 
expectantly not only for the birth of a child but for the birth of a new and 
recharged body of God’s creation. Now we can see the beautiful logic of 
Advent. Where the culture (and my heart, too, if I am honest) celebrates 
and holds on to the manger and the star, the shepherds and wise men, to 
Mary and Joseph and the Christ child, the church calls us to look for the 
return of the King. Advent deepens the tension between what the world 
was created to be and what it now is, between what God has done and what 
God will do. 
 

God beyond time, help us to live in the tension between what you have 
done and what you will do, and into the truth that Christ will come again. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

God bless 
Miss Dell’Antonio  

 

To these students  
in the coming week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Prayer families  
for the week  
commencing  

3rd December 
 

Thompson, Tomlin, Tony, 
Valentine-Raine, VanDenBerghe, 

Venables, Watson, Webster, 
Weippert, White (McMillan)  

 

And Staff:  
 

Kiki Kang 
Annette Kempson 

 

From the Spiritual 
Coordinator 

1/12 Hannah Rose Chandler 

1/12 Ella Coss 

2/12 Ryan Holland 

  
And Staff 

3/12 Tegan Stolz 

7/12 Tommy Scott 

 

 

 

 

The Lion King Jr DVD is ready to be prepared for distribution! If you 
are interested in purchasing a copy please email Miss Dell’Antonio at: 
 ingeburg.dellantonio@ntschools.net so that I know how many to 
produce. 
 

There have been a few queries about providing a USB to place it on. 
Both a USB and DVD version are available. All copies are $10.00 as we 
need to pay for the copyright and the editing. Please clearly label your 
USB when supplying it if that is the option that you choose. 
 

Last orders will be taken on the 7th December and all copies will be 
ready for collection on Monday the 10th December.  
 

Also, if you loaned a lion outfit to us for use in Lion King Jnr we are 

very thankful and please let Miss Dell’Antonio know so it can be 

returned to you!  

End of Year Reports 

If your child is finishing school 
before Thursday 13th December 
please make arrangements with 
Yvette at Reception about 
collection of their Report.  
 

Please note: Reports cannot be 
collected prior to 13th 
December.  
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Students of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Performing Arts:   Joshua Cooke 

TS: Calvin Rhoads and Oakley Venables 

TD: Madison Baney, Christian de Wet and Kacey Griffin  

1H: Ryan Chandler  

1R: Divya Bhandari, Jaxon Hayes and Connor Joy 

2S: Faron James and Joshua Leister-Mitchell 

3P:  Kyiah-Dawn Bray, Howgoa Peter Makuach and Isaac Young 

3W:  Juri Hutchins, Deepu Issaek and Jessica Mack 

4A: Aiva Smith  

4D: McKelle Clarke and Desirea Webster  

5C: Frajo Chelappadan  

5M: Mia Auricht, Lucas Doughty and Harry Edwards  

6H: Elizabeth Johnson  

6R: Grace Bramley, Emilie Moloney and Aleena Nayyar  

Language:  Jeremiah Thomas (TD) 

 

Visual Arts:  Amelia Bochtler (2S) and Jessica Mack (3W) 

Hannah Binoy (3P) and her family  

welcomed a baby brother and son.  

Hanoch was born on the  21st of October.  

Autumn Lewis (5C) and her family 

welcomed their baby daughter and sister, 

Aurora, on  the 5th of November. 

 

 

Yesterday the Year 6 classes went to the Confucius Palace 
Dumpling for a cultural experience and a shared meal. The 
owner and the chef of the restaurant, Mr David Kong, shared 
some Chinese culture with us including how to make 
dumplings. The differences between Chinese food and 
Western food as well as Confucius' teachings known as the 
Analects were also discussed. Students ordered their 
dumplings and fried rice in Chinese before enjoying a happy 
and tasty meal. 



  

 

 

 

The end of the year is almost here and at Lutheran Community Care, 

that means Christmas Hampers. 

Last Christmas through the generosity of donations, we gave out many hampers. We continue to be 

inspired by the generosity of the Living Waters School in their giving of donations. Help us show love 

by helping us help others to achieve strong, caring communities inspired through the 

love of God. 

 

What to Donate: NON-PERISHABLE Food  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

$ Cash Donations also accepted $ 

            Donations can be left in the box at Reception 

May God bless you as you support us to reach out to help those in need this Christmas and we ask 

that you keep us in your prayers. 

 

 

 

¶ Tin Food 

¶ Rice/Pasta 

¶ Long life custard/ juice 

¶ Sugar 

¶ Tea-Bags 

¶ Christmas pudding or cake 

¶ Tin Leg Ham 

¶ Tin mixed veggies 

¶ /ŜǊŜŀƭ 

¶ CƭƻǳǊ 

¶ ¢ƛƴ CǊǳƛǘ 

All  donations are  greatly appreciated . 

Any Enquiries please call: 8953 5160  


